H2O Program Participant Survey (2023-2024)
Thank you for participating in the Here to Observe (H2O) Program in the Planetary Science Division!

Your feedback is essential for program modifications and improvements. Please fill out this quick ~10 minute survey and let us know your thoughts (your answers will be anonymous). Please respond based on your experiences since the last survey you completed.
Paperwork Reduction Act Statement:
This information collection meets the requirements of 44 U.S.C 3507, as amended by section 2 of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995. You do not need to answer these questions unless we display a valid Office of Management and Budget control number. The OMB control number for this information collection is 2700-0153 and it expires on 07/31/2024. We estimate that it will take about 10 minutes to read the instructions, gather the facts, and answer the questions. You may send comments on our time estimate above to HQ-H2O@mail.nasa.gov. Send only comments relating to our time estimate to this address.

Your general experience in H2O has been
Strongly Negative
1
2
3
4
5
Strongly Positive

Interactions with NASA team members have been
Strongly Negative
1
2
3
4
5
Strongly Positive

How satisfied were you with the following activities?
1 = Very dissatisfied   5 = Very satisfied
1
2
3
4
5
N/A
September 2023 event
October 2023 event
November 2023 event
December 2023 event
January 2024 event
February 2024 event
March 2024 event
April 2024 event
May 2024 event
September 2023 event
October 2023 event
November 2023 event
December 2023 event
January 2024 event
February 2024 event
March 2024 event
April 2024 event
May 2024 event

What is going well in H2O? (stuff to keep)

What is not going well in H2O? (stuff to drop)

Do you have any suggestions for NASA or the participating missions on how to improve H2O?

Would you recommend H2O to another student at your school?

